
 
DECARE INTERNATIONAL MAKES $10,000 DONATION 

TO ST. COLMAN’S COLLEGE 
 
 
(CLAREMORRIS, Ireland) 10 July, 2006 – DeCare International is pleased to 
announce a $10,000 (approximately €7,900) corporate donation to St. Colman’s College 
in Claremorris, County Mayo. The donation will go towards the school’s €180,000 multi-
media enhancement initiative — an effort that will give its students access to cutting-
edge technology. 
 
"We truly appreciate the contribution from DeCare International," said Monsignor John 
O’Boyle, president of St. Colman’s College. "Thanks to these types of donations, we now 
have a state-of-the-art information technology lab, which is one of the best IT systems for 
second level colleges in the country. The ability to access worldwide resources has 
opened up a whole new type of teaching aid."  
 
The St. Colman’s multi-media initiative includes the following: 
¾ New media lab - PCs, digital projector, interactive screen, printers and scanners 
¾ Upgrade to Macintosh computer room, including new computers and server 
¾ Data projectors installed in classrooms 
¾ Each classroom has a PC and printer 
¾ Any student can now log in with private passwords 
¾ With the addition of broadband, students and teachers can use the multi media 

facility to its fullest 
 
"We are pleased to support St. Colman’s College on this important programme," said 
Michael Walsh, DeCare International president and CEO. "The multi-media initiative 
provides students exposure to technology and tools they will need to succeed in the 
future. It also re-emphasizes St. Colman’s College as a first-rate education facility." 
 
"St. Colman’s has consistently been a strong developer of talent for our company," said 
Maureen Walsh, general manager of Claremorris-based DeCare Operations Ireland, Ltd. 
"This initiative benefits St. Colman’s students and, in the long-term, also will benefit 
local businesses seeking top quality talent."  
 

 
ENDS 

 
About DeCare  
A global leader in oral health care management, DeCare and its subsidiaries manage 
almost $1 billion in dental insurance premium, covering 3.7 million individuals across 
more than 18,000 companies. DeCare is headquartered in Minnesota, USA, with offices 
in New York, Iowa and Nebraska. DeCare also operates DeCare Operations Ireland, a 
claims processing center based in Claremorris; DeCare Systems Ireland, a Web solutions 



company based in Cork; and DeCare Dental Insurance Ireland in Dublin, which (in 
partnership with Vhi Healthcare) offers Vhi DeCare Dental, a line of dental insurance 
products in Ireland. For more information, please visit www.decare.com. 
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